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EASTER SEALS GOODWILL ANNOUNCES THE 30TH
ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC FUNDRAISER

NORTH HAVEN, CT, 3/26/2014- Easter Seals Goodwill Industries will
be holding its 30th Annual Golf Classic tournament on Monday, May
12th at the Farms Country Club, 180 Cheshire Road in Wallingford,
Connecticut.
The Golf Classic is Easter Seals Goodwill’s oldest annual
fundraiser. Michelle Riley, Director of Development at Easter Seals
Goodwill, is proud to announce that this year’s Golf Committee
Chairman is longtime supporter and Golf Committee member, Toby
Brimberg of O, R, & L Commercial, LLC. Mr. Brimberg first joined
the Golf Committee over a decade ago, and has been instrumental in
the tournaments growing success.
Mrs. Riley announced, “We are so pleased to have Toby chairing our
Golf Committee. He brings to the table his love for the game, as
well as his love for our mission: to enhance employment,
educational, social and recreational opportunities for people with
disabilities and other challenges. With Toby leading the committee,
he will see that everyone has a wonderful day and that we are on
track to meet our fundraising goals.”
The Golf Classic is a full day event, beginning at 9:00 am with
registration and a brunch buffet. Later, players can enjoy a
cocktail reception, dinner, silent auction and raffles. Golfers can
sign up either individually or in groups of four to enjoy the

beautiful 18-hole golf course at the Farms Country Club. Players
are invited to participate in contest holes throughout the day in
addition to playing a full round of golf. Mr. Brimberg says he is
“looking forward to a great day at The Farms Country Club for a
great cause.”
For more information about Easter Seals Goodwill Industries’ 30th
Annual Golf Classic, please visit www.eastersealsgoodwill.org/golf,
or contact Keely McMullin or Michelle Riley at (203)752-5330 or
events@esginh.org.
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ABOUT EASTER SEALS GOODWILL INDUSTRIES: Easter Seals Goodwill
Industries is a progressive, community-based organization committed
to its mission to enhance employment, educational, social and
recreational opportunities for people with disabilities and other
challenges in the greater New Haven area.

